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1. The Wilderness Society: Letter addressed to Chair Haaland and Ranking Member 
Young dated July 13, 2020.  
 

2. National Park Service: Testimony for the record dated July 13, 2020.  
 

3. National Parks Conservation Association: Letter dated July 13, 2020.  
  

4. Rep. Sanford Bishop: Letter from Mayor Godwin of the City of Plains, Georgia, dated 
May 13, 2020. 

 
5. Rep. Sanford Bishop: Letter from Monica Smith, President & CEO of the Southeast 

Tourism Society, dated June 18, 2020. 
 

6. Rep. Sanford Bishop: Three letters regarding the proposal to rename the Jimmy 
Carter National Historic Site.  

 
7. Rep. Elaine Luria: letter from Mark Perreault, President of the Citizens for a Fort 

Monroe National Park, dated July 8, 2020.  
 

8. Rep. Elaine Luria: resolution from the Fort Monroe Authority Board of Trustees 
dated November 21, 2019.  

 
9. Rep. Rob Wittman: Letter for the record dated July 11, 2020. 

 
10.  Rep. Rob Wittman: Statement for the record from Congressman Don Beyer dated 

July 13, 2020.  


